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April and May Calendar: 

April 20th: Hat Day for Child Abuse Awareness Month (Bring $1 . 00) 
April 23rd: 6th Grade Global Scholar Testing 
April 24th: 6th Grade Global Scholar Testing 
April 25th: 5th Grade Global Scholar Testing  AND Midterms Issued 
April 26th: 5th Grade Global Scholar Testing   
April 27th: Relay for Life Hat Day (Bring $1 . 00) 
April 30th: Sports Physicals for 6th,  7th and 8th Graders 
May 1st:   FPMS Band Spring Concert in Cafeteria at 6pm 
May 17th:  8:30am — 5th Grade Awards; 9:30am—6th Grade Awards 
May 17th—18th:  6th Grade 9 weeks Test 
May 18th:  8:30am—7th Grade Awards; 9:30am—8th Grade Awards 
May 21st: 6th Grade Field Day 
May 22nd: 5th Grade Field Day 
May 23rd: 7th & 8th Grades 9 weeks Test 
May 24th: 7th & 8th Grades 9 weeks Test & Last Day of School 
May 29th: 7th and 8th Grade pick-up Report Cards 
 
August 8th:  1 st day of school for the 2018-19 School Year 

Please take the Title I Parent Survey, if you haven’t 
done so already.  Link to survey is:  https://goo.gl/forms/

dwivCMsuGVFL9Rte2  

https://goo.gl/forms/dwivCMsuGVFL9Rte2
https://goo.gl/forms/dwivCMsuGVFL9Rte2


News Around the School... 

The Fort Payne Middle School Gigawatts travel to Hou-
ston, TX to take part in the First Lego League World 
Championship. They won the Alabama State Champion-
ship earlier this year to earn this opportunity.  Be sure 
to follow the school Facebook for updates and you can 
watch live on Twitch. 

  

 

The FPMS iTech Team competed in the Regional 
Tech Fair hosted by NACC and held at the Agri-
Business Center in February.  We won a total of 
96 medals!  There were 46 1st place winners, 25 
2nd place winners, and 25 3rd place winners.  1st and 
2nd place winners advance to the state tech fair at 
AUM in April.  Great job and good luck at state!! 


